
 
 

Bid to Host APCG Conference 2028 
The Asia-Pacific Federation on Giftedness (APFG) is now accepting bid proposals to 
host the 2028 Asia-Pacific Conference on Giftedness (APCG). 
 
The APCG is a biennial event in the summer, usually in July or August, providing the 
opportunity to contribute to the global conversation about gifted and talented 
education. Past conferences have been held in Manila (1990), Taipei (1992), Seoul 
(1994), Jakarta (1996), New Delhi (1998), Beijing (2000), Bangkok (2002), Daejeon 
(2004), Taipei (2006), Singapore (2008), Sydney (2010), Dubai (2012), Beijing 
(2014), Macau (2016), Bangkok (2018), Daegu (2020/1), Taipei (2022) and 
Takamatsu (2024). Jeddah will be hosting the 19th APCG Conference in 2026.  
 
The deadline for bid will be 31 July 2025. Please submit your bid by e-mail to APFG 
Secretary Dr Letchmi Devi at letchmi.p@nie.edu.sg. The APFG Executive Committee 
Members will review bids. Potential bidders are also encouraged to participate in the 
2026 APCG Conference in Jeddah, Saudi Arabia. The successful bidder will be 
announced during the 2026 Jeddah conference.  
 
The following information should be included in the proposal: 
 Hosting university/government institution(s) 
 Planned dates   
 Venue (city, information on conference facilities, number and size of conference 

rooms, travel/transportation considerations) 
 Conference organization 
 Tentative program for Main Conference 
 Tentative program for the Youth Summit 
 Conference budget 
 A suggested conference theme and related sub-themes focusing on current and 

future trends and issues in gifted and talented education 
 Tourist information 

 
The APCG Conference usually attracts more than 500 participants for the Main 
Conference and 300 students for the Youth Summit. As such, a conference site with 
an auditorium/hall for this projected number of people should be considered. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any queries at letchmi.p@nie.edu.sg.  


